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The Nottinghamshire County Council (A57 between Darlton and Dunham on Trent in 
Darlton, Dunham on Trent and Ragnal) (50mph Speed Limit) Order 2021 (1252) 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council Has Made an Order under 
the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended, Traffic Management Act 2004, as amended, 
and The Civil Enforcement of Parking Contraventions (County of Nottinghamshire) Designation 
Order 2008 (SI 2008 No. 1086), as amended, the effects of which will be to roads in Darlton in the 
District of Bassetlaw:- 
 
Length of A57 and adjoining roads which are now a 50mph speed limit 
 

• A57 (Broad Gate), Darlton – extending from a point 396 metres west of its junction with the 
unnamed road that connects the A57 with Long Lane, East Drayton in an easterly direction 
to a point 14 metres south west of its junction with Low Street, Dunham on Trent. 

 

• Unnamed Road that connects the A57 with Long Lane, East Drayton – from its junction with 
the A57 in a northerly direction to a point 41 metres north of that junction.  

 

• Laneham Road, Dunham on Trent – from its junction with the A57 in a northerly direction to 
a point 25 metres north of that junction. 

 

• Upper Row, Dunham on Trent – from its junction with the A57 in a northerly direction to a 
point 19 metres north of that junction. 

 

• Main Street, Ragnall - from its junction with the A57 in a southerly direction to a point 67 
metres south of that junction.     

 
Relevant documents may be inspected at during opening hours:- 
 
 (a) The Nottinghamshire County Council, County Hall, Loughborough Road, West Bridgford, 

Nottingham NG2 7QP. 

(b) Tuxford Community Partnership Library, Tuxford Primary Academy, Newark Road, 
Tuxford, Newark, Nottinghamshire, NG22 0NA 

Or by visiting the County Council’s Website consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk 

 
The existing speed limits have been changed between Darlton and Dunham-on-Trent to improve 
highway safety along this route. 
 

THE ORDER WILL COME INTO FORCE ON THE 13TH DAY OF DECEMBER 2021 
 

Improvements Manager, Via East Midlands Ltd, Major Projects and Improvements 
Bilsthorpe Business Park, Eakring Road, Bilsthorpe, Nottinghamshire NG22 8ST 

or by e-mail – tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 
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